
  This email is in favor of repealing Measure 110.  
 
Although the authors of Measure 110 and those who voted for it hoped that it would lead to more drug 
users seeking drug rehabilitation, this has not borne out to be the case.  Although drug rehabilitation is 
an avenue that is available, Measure 110 has not decreased the drug addiction rate or improved the 
health of Oregonians.   
 
Instead it has resulted in rampant drug use in most if not all of our cities and frequently in 
public.   Downtown Portland used to be one of the most beautiful downtowns in the nation and now it 
has become a cesspool of urine, faeces, and rampant drug use.  Before Measure 110, Bend (my 
hometown) had no homeless, drug users downtown.  Now it is prevalent 24/7.  There is a huge problem 
that needs to be rectified when my 9 year old kid has to step over passed out drug addicts to get to 
where we are going. 
 
Please repeal this disaster of a measure 
 
 
--  
Blake A. Nonweiler, M.D. 
Orthopaedic Surgeon 
Independent Medical Evaluator 
nonweilermd@gmail.com 
 (541) 480-7253 
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